SMET g,

& ""e.
;"* o U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
ol |" < WASHINGTON, DC 20410-8000
5, Y
ey oS

ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR HOUSING-
FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER

FEB 2 4 2020

Mr. James R. Park

Executive Director

Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions
Examination Council

1325 G Street, NW, #500

Washington, DC 20005-3104

Dear Mr. Park:

Section 202(g)(2) of the National Housing Act states: “The Appraisal Subcommittee of
the Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council shall include the Secretary of the
Department of Housing and Urban Development or his designee.”

Accordingly, and effective immediately, I hereby appoint Bobbi Borland, Director of the
Home Valuation Policy Division from the Office of Single Family Housing, as the Department’s
primary representative on the Appraisal Subcommittee. Mr. Brian Barnes, Acting Deputy
Director of the Home Valuation Policy Division will be the Department’s alternate
representative. Ms. Borland is replacing Ms. Cheryl Walker who had been the Department’s
most recent designee.

Sincerely,
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' fohn L. Garvj
General Deé%ssistant Secretary for Housing
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